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Dear Rob,
 
On Tuesday, February 23, the Arts and Humanities Panel of the ASC Curriculum Committee
 considered a proposal to add GE Historical Study to Public Affairs 2500 (new course).
 
The Panel noted the non-concurrence from the Department of History with regard to the requested
 GE Historical Study status. Please know that for now the Arts and Humanities Panel has decided to
 table this request in the hope that an agreement can be reached between the Department of
 History and the John Glenn College regarding the GE status of this course. Associate Executive Dean
 Steve Fink will be in touch with all parties to convene a meeting of representatives from the John
 Glenn College and the Department of History.
 
In the meantime, I will keep Public Affairs 2500 in my queue in curriculum.osu.edu (except if the
 John Glenn College would prefer that I send it back).
 
Please let us know if you have any questions.
 
Best wishes,
Bernadette
 
 
 
 
 
 

Bernadette Vankeerbergen, Ph.D.
Program Director, Curriculum and Assessment
College of Arts and Sciences
154D Denney Hall, 164 Annie & John Glenn Ave.
Columbus, OH 43210
Phone: 614-688-5679 / Fax: 614-292-6303
http://asccas.osu.edu
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